
                                                          
 

 

 
8th February 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers of Seal Class 
 

RE:  Year 2 – Seal Class - Walking Trip  
 
On the afternoon of Thursday 23rd February, Seal Class will be taking a walking trip on the roads 
immediately surrounding Pilgrims' Way to look at the different housing types that are there.  This 
will support the children's geography topic of comparing Canterbury to a water village known as 
Kampong Ayer. 
 
The children should come to school in their uniform and should bring a warm, waterproof coat in 
case of bad weather. 
 
There is no cost for the trip and you will already have completed the consent form for local trips as 
part of the admissions process so no further consent will be required from you. 
 
If you have any questions about the trip please do ask. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr D Chappell 
Seal Class Teacher  
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